
CELEBRATING SUCCESS

CongratulationsCongratulations to all ISCA graduating students 
whose achievements were celebrated during a 
special ceremony at a beautiful country house 
in nearby Gerrards Cross. A graduation video 
featured messages from both staff and students 
who reflected on their time at the school. The 
certificate presentations and scholarship 
awardsawards were followed by a delicious traditional 
afternoon tea. We wish all ISCA graduates 
happiness and fulfilment as they take up their 
places at university.

Since 2018, all ISCA students have enjoyed 
exceptional success in achieving multiple offers 
from leading art and design universities around 
the world. This year has been no exception, and 
we are very pleased to confirm that once again 
all students are in the fortunate position to be 
able to select the university course which best 
suits their higher education aspirations. The 
100%100% progression success for 2022 represents 
the hard work and dedication of ISCA 
graduates.

Year 1 students have had a busy term 
developing personal projects, taking part in 
group critiques and embarking on their A Level 
work. They have practised skills, experimented 
with new techniques, participated in workshops 
and carried out research, all of which will 
prepare them well for their second year at the 
school.

ISCISCA staff are finalising the creative curriculum 
and cultural activities for the Summer School 
which takes place in July. Participating students 
will have the opportunity to develop their art and 
design skills, learn English and visit cultural 
London with its many vibrant galleries and 
museums.
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